From: Office of Care Coordination <carecoordination@ocgov.info>
Sent: Friday, September 15, 2023 11:23 AM

Subject: Continuum of Care Board Meeting

Office of

CARE CO@RDINATION

County Executive Office

The Orange County Continuum of Care (CoC) Board meeting scheduled for
Wednesday, September 27, 2023, has been cancelled.

The next Continuum of Care Board meeting is scheduled for Wednesday,
October 25, 2023, at 2:00 p.m.

e Date: October 25, 2023

e Time: 2:00 p.m. -4:00 p.m.

e Location: County Administration South (CAS) Building Conference
Center

e Address: 425 West Santa Ana Blvd. Room 104/106
Santa Ana, CA 92701-4599

If you have any questions, please email CareCoordination@ocgov.com.
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